
 

 

School will  

be closed  

for the  

holiday 

break start-
ing  

December 
17th 

thru 

January 2nd. 

 

 

We are here to 

serve you and 

your family!  If 

you have any 

questions, please 

contact the 

school office at  

441-8727. 

Breakfast  & 
Lunch  

All students at-
tending TLJA will 
receive free 
school meals. 

Timothy L. John-
son Academy has 
been approved to 
implement the 
Community Eligi-
bility Provision for 
breakfast and 
lunch.  This means 
that parents will 
not need to fill 
out the long meal 
application. 

Please be sure to read with your 

child at least 20 minutes every 

night!! 

  Don’t forget to save box tops!! 

A great way to raise funds for our  school!! 

December Family Event 

 

Thursday, December 16th  

at 9:00 a.m. 

Come to the school and have  

hot chocolate with Santa.  

See you then!! 

Dear TLJA Family, 
 
I hope everyone had a restful Thanksgiving break. Now that students have returned to 
school, we will start our middle of year assessments. It is an important time to see if your 
student has made the growth that they need to have from the beginning of the year. 
Our partnership with you is so crucial to your student’s growth as well as for the school’s 
success. Please encourage your child to complete their homework, read 20 minutes a 
day, get a good nights sleep, and always come to school ready to learn. We then can pro-
vide them the strong academic support that they need. This is even more crucial as we 
are testing. We appreciate all you do!!  Thank you for your partnership with us!!    
Dawn Starks, TLJA Superintendent /School Leader  
   

December 2021-Newsletter 


